## International Taekwon-Do Federation I.T.F.



국 제

E

궏

王

펄

Draugasse 3, 1210 Vienna, AUSTRIA
Tel: (+43-1) 2928467 | Fax: (+43-1) 292846789
E-Mail: <a href="mailto:secretary-gen@itfhq.org">secretary-gen@itfhq.org</a> | <a href="mailto:director-af@itfhq.org">director-af@itfhq.org</a>
Website: <a href="mailto:www.itf-tkd.org">www.itf-tkd.org</a>

## Dear ITF members,

Warm greetings.

The ITF HQ is pleased to inform you of the decisions made at the EB Meeting held on 13<sup>th</sup> Mar. this year as follows;

- 1. The NGB Presidents, in particular, the Presidents of Continental Federation are strongly required to organize & arrange the colourful & significant events to celebrate the special day of the 55<sup>th</sup> Anniversary of ITF Foundation regionally & continentally.
- 2. The 22<sup>nd</sup> ITF Taekwon-Do World Championships originally scheduled to be held in China in this year, 2021, will take place in China in 2023.
- 3. The 23<sup>rd</sup> ITF Taekwon-Do World Championships will, instead, be held in Italy in 2025.
- 4. The 28<sup>th</sup> ITF Congress is rescheduled to be convened in China in 2023 in conjunction with the 22<sup>nd</sup> ITF Taekwon-Do World Championships.

The information in above is clear to you all.

Thank you.

ITF HQ

International Taekwon-Do Federation

Draugasse 3, 1210 Vienna, Austria **Tel:** +43 1 292 84 67, Fax: +43 1 292 846789 **secretary**-gen@itfhq.org, www.itf-tkd.org